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Technology Plans
The technology plans have been submitted to the state. They have also been
submitted to our school board for approval.

End-of-year
With our 1-1 program, we are working on updated procedures for device
collection. I will be working with building principals to work together to collect
devices. Plan is in place and we will adjust and redefine, as necessary.

One-to-One Project
We have ordered 120 student devices, to be used in our 1-1 imitative. These
devices will be used for 3-5th grades during the next school year. We are
also placing an order to replace the teacher devices for the Grandview School
staff.

STLP
We have the honor of having a State STLP Engineer/Ambassador. Skyler
Benitez (12) was selected to represent Bellevue. Skyler was able to
represent at a meeting with David Couch at KDE, provided support at the
KYste conference, and was able to support over 20,000 students at STLP
State at Rupp Arena.


